
FAASTeam, Flt Stnds, Reg Admin Office, ATO, Arpts, Rnwy Safety presents:

NEASE - The Risk-Based Flight Review



This class is an opportunity for CFIs and pilots to
come together and discuss the Flight Review.  As
a CFI, you are well aware that the flight review is
the only time many pilots get an opportunity to
have their flying evaluated.  So how do you
structure the Review to take into consideration
the areas of greatest risk to that pilot?  What type
scenarios do you use to make it realistic?  The
Flight Review is also an opportunity for a pilot to
play an important and interactive role in his/her
own evolution as an airman.  How do you, the
pilot, go about doing that?  Our, speaker, Doug
Stewart, is the 2004 National CFI of the Year, a
Master CFI, a Designated Pilot Examiner, and a
FAA Safety Team Representative.
Class Time:  1330-1520
Directions: From the South
Route 1 North to Danvers or Route 95 North to Danvers, Exit
50. From either route follow
signs for NSCC onto Route 1 South. Take right onto Ferncroft
Road. NSCC Campus first left.
From the North
Route 95 south to Danvers, Exit 50, Route 1 south. Right onto
Ferncroft Road. NSCC campus
first left.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


